

Joy Lane Primary School

A Love of Learning, for Life, for All

MAJ/fcp

Oyster Bay Nursery & Oysters SRP (ASD) Executive Headteacher: Ms D J Hines Head of School: Mr M Ashley-Jones

Monday 3rd October 2016

Dear Parents & Carers



'Sharing Learning Afternoon' – Tuesday 18th October 2016 2pm – 3pm



The children and teachers are always very proud of the learning that takes place in School, therefore we would like to invite Parents and Carers to come in to see the children in their learning environment and experience a snapshot of our Science Week.

Parents and Carers are invited to come along from 2pm until 3pm. This will be an opportunity for you to browse through your child's books, sit with your child as they take part in an activity or just have a look around their classroom.

Please understand the children will not be able to leave School early and Parents and Carers should follow normal collection procedures at the end of the day. We will be asking Parents and Carers to leave the School by 3pm so that the class teacher can prepare for the end of the School day and children attending Extended Learning Clubs are able to change into sports attire if necessary.

Please be aware that due to health and safety restrictions, we will be asking you to leave buggies and prams in our main School hall.

The children and staff look forward to welcoming you.

Yours sincerely

M Ashley-Jones

Mr M Ashley-Jones Head of School

LTP/SharingOpportunitiesLetter/Oct2016





PHONE: 01227 261430 FAX: 01227 261572

E-MAIL: office@joylane.kent.sch.uk WEBSITE: http://www.joylane.kent.sch.uk